
U̟̠ Players
Wanted

TTFC are seeking some additional players born
2008/2009 for our U12 entry level teams.  

If your son or daughter has been thinking about
playing football, has commitment and a passion

to play, here is a great opportunity to start! 

The season has started so registration
fees will be reduced accordingly. 

Interested? 
Contact Len on 0408 699 892 or
lenttfc@gmail.com 
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